
Malmesbury Town Council  
 
Traffic and other Issues in Town Relating to Large Lorries and Trucks 

 
A short presentation to review the effect of large lorries travelling through 
Malmesbury Town, associated issues and proposed solutions.  
 
To be presented by Cllr. John Gundry and Cllr. Mrs. Kim Power of Malmesbury Town 
Council. (For full information, please see 
http://www.malmesbury.gov.uk/images/administrators/town-council/committees-and-
meetings/Planning-Environmental-Issues-
Committee/pdfs/P__E_Report_re_Lorries_Working_Party_24032014.pdf ) 

  

This is a problem which affects many parishes and so we feel it is important to share 
our findings. This will also be raised as an issue with the Area Board, with some 
suggestions for consideration. 

  

 


